
 

 

August 21, 2018 
 
Memorandum 
 
Pima County Board of Supervisors 
Tucson Mayor and Council 
 
On May 2, 2018, the commission voted to reappoint the following member Katherine Cooper.  
However, that vote took place during the Executive Committee meeting not the Full Commission 
meeting. The Executive Committee doesn’t have the authority to vote on new or reappointments. 
Due to that fact, the Full Commission voted to reappointment Cooper during the August 15, 
2018 Full Commission meeting.  
 
 
Katherine Cooper 

 

 
 
 
At Large Member, expiring May 19, 2022 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration,  
 

 
 
MaryAnn Phininzy, Chair 
Pima County / Tucson Women’s Commission 
 
 
 
 
 
The Pima County / Tucson Women’s Commission is a non-profit, 501 C 3 organization, tax ID No:  86-0708408.   The 
Commission did not provide any goods or services in consideration, in whole or in part, for this contribution. Contributions are 
tax-deductible pursuant to IRS regulations.  




